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1. Jim Peters presented the Becky Castro Award to Scott Wagner for his years of 

service to LCR.    
2. Jim Peters inducted Fred Atchison as the new President of LCR.  Jim Peters 

was thanked for his wonderful leadership this past year and was presented 
with a Past Presidents pin and a Downtown Lawrence gift card. 

3. Audrey Coleman presented an update on LKC.  Beth recently sent out 
introductions to her contacts at past sponsors. Jim Peters and Jim Evers are 
following up with them and Jim Peters has two meetings scheduled. 

4. Fred received an email from the District that they are putting together a 
Public Image Taskforce. 

5. Last week at their monthly meeting, the LCR board voted to dedicate $150 to 
the Rotary mixer with the Monday and Jayhawk clubs. 

6. News of the Day by Scott Wagner. 
7. July 19 meeting will be at the Eldridge Extended due to a conflict.  The 

address is 201 W. 8th Street. 
8. Happy Bucks 

 
Fred presented his goals for this year: 

• Form a Hospitality Committee to greet the speaker and make sure the 
equipment is set up.  Committee members could rotate responsibility.  
Megan Richardson, Nancy Hause, and Jim Peters volunteered. 

• Purchase a laptop computer for use by speakers and Megan and Kate for 
Quickbooks.  Megan will speak to Tobin about laptop requirements. 

• Jim Peters has offered to help Scott Wagner with scheduling speakers this 
year. 

http://www.lawrencecentralrotary.org/


• Form a Communications Committee to publish events and post weekly 
meetings on the website. Kate Campbell, Nancy Hause, and Jim Peters 
offered to serve on this committee. 

• Fully integrate the operation of LKC into LCR. 

• Maintain support for the Community Bike Rides and other events we have 
traditionally sponsored.  Bob Swan suggested getting a bike donated to give 
away to increase participation. 

• Increase club membership.  Audrey Coleman suggested we investigate family 
memberships to allow for spouses/significant others to share a membership.   

• Bob Swan suggested working with the other clubs in International projects. 
Respectfully submitted, 
Shelly McColm   


